
Necton Greener  
Grid Park 

You’re invited to a public consultation
9th March, 3:30pm – 7:30pm, Necton Community Centre,  
Tun’s Lane, PE37 8EH

We are developing plans for a new Greener Grid Park near Necton, 
Breckland. This project will aid the stability of the National Grid 
and help reduce our reliance on fossil fuel.

We want to gather your views on our plan, to ensure it works for 
the community as much as possible. There are several ways to 
learn more about our project and have your voice heard:

9th March 2023,  
3:30pm – 7:30pm

Necton Community Centre, 
Tun’s Lane, PE37 8EH

Visit the public exhibition:

www.statkraft.co.uk/necton

UKProjects@statkraft.com

Visit the consultation website:

Email us:

What is a Greener Grid Park? 
A Greener Grid Park will help increase the amount of renewable energy that can be 
delivered onto the electricity grid network. Our plans would provide the same stability 
services as a fossil fuel plant, but in a clean, green way.

We look forward to seeing you at the consultation event. If you are unable to attend,  
you can find out more by visiting our website or contacting the consultation email address.

© �Crown copyright and database rights 2022  
Ordnance Survey 0100031673

Proposed site location

Necton  
Substation

Proposed Greener 
Grid Park

A47


